
 

Opening Day 2013 
New format - no cost! 

 

Fishing Bay Yacht Club is excited to announce that  

the offshore Opening Day evening festivities  

will be no cost to all members who sign up! 

 

When: Saturday, April 13
th 

**IMPORTANT: Register online by April 5
th

 to reserve a spot** 

 

Blessing of the Fleet 5:00 pm 

Dinner 6:00 - 8:00 pm (new format!) 

Band 7:00 – 10:00 pm 

SGGL, back by popular demand 

 

Where: FBYC Clubhouse 

 

Cost: $0 – members 

$30 – non-members 

$5 – non-member’s children, 12 and under 

 

Gourmet food stations including butlered service will serve 

delicacies such as fried oysters and crab cakes.  

Open bar will be provided.  

 

Welcome all racers, cruisers, their families, and guests to this 

family-friendly event to kick-start a great year of sailing! 

(Contact Caroline Garrett for questions - cgarrett17@gmail.com) 

 


